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MEETINGS
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1st Thursday
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General Meeting
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7:15 PM Meeting Hall
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760.271.8016

NPorst@escondidofishandgame.com
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Recording Secretary - Geoff Orchin LM
760.741.3721

GOrchin@escondidofishandgame.com
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Yosi Boublil	 760.214.3582
Chris Cote	 847.224.6898
Ren Everett LM	 760.432.2089
Linda Linaker LM	 760.638.0573
Mike Marks PP LM	 760.744.7784
Ed Migdal LM	 760.598.0093
Patrick Russ LM	 760.644.2751

Chief Range Officer
Jay Zimmett LM - 858.735.2354

JZimmett@escondidofishandgame.com

Assistant Chief Range Officer
Mark Baldwin - 760-715-1871

mlbofsm@cox.net
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Pete Olson 760-518-9855 
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Lucy Nelson LM - 760.533.3771

Countersink@cox.net
Association Clerk

Juli Everett LM - 760.432.2089
EFGAclerk@cox.net     
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Election Update
Thank you for the large turnout at the association elections.  Linda Linaker will
be your next president and Mark Baldwin will be the newest board member.
Congratulations to both.  I know firsthand how much of a personal commitment
these positions take.  Please make them feel welcome. Support your entire board
of directors, but also hold them accountable.  Remember they are in service to
the entire association.

Clean Up & Barbecue
For possibly the first time ever, Ed Migdal was not available for the May clean up
and Barbecue so Darrin Eaton put on his “inner Ed” and filled some mighty big
shoes. Thanks Darrin.  (Ed don’t do that again.)  I believe we had over a hundred
folks at the clean up.  Amazing. With this large turnout many smaller projects that
had been passed by were added to the long list of tasks accomplished.  When I
arrived at the range early Sunday morning, I spent time driving around the entire
range.  It was absolutely the finest this property has looked. Thank you to all.  
Saturday afternoon it was apparent that a major rain event could affect the BBQ.  
The BBQ committee made the decision to have a large tent (really large)
set up in anticipation of the rain.  The tent did its job as we had continued rain
until 4 pm Sunday.  The rain may have thinned our normal crowd but the folks
who showed up were treated to our always great games, food, and ceremonies.
Linda and Mark were introduced for their new positions on the board.  Bill
Williams and Garth Warner were introduced as our newest life members.  And
I had the pleasure of welcoming past presidents Neil Pisk, Kurt Nelson, Denny
Martin, Mike Marks, Leonard Hodges, and Frank Alessio.  How many years of
commitment does this group bring?  I look forward to joining them.

Personal Notes
For those who have greeted me with “How are you doing?” after the election.
Please know I am at complete comfort at the outcome of the election. As I have
shared before, my wife and I believe in prayer and we definitely prayed over this
election.  We prayed for God’s will.  We didn’t pray to win; God doesn’t care
about winning and losing.  Many Charger fans will attest to this.  My wife and I
are truly blessed. God is Good, All the Time.

Thank you to the association for allowing me to serve with many hats, finishing
as your president and a life membership as well.  The friendships I’ve made, and
the experiences I’ve had will last a lifetime.  My recently retired wife and I look
forward to motorhome travel and the final migration to Arizona.  We are both
native southern Californians but the state in many ways has asked us to leave.
Prayers to all, be kind to each other and blessings on your heads.

Norm Porst

From the President’s Point of View



I  A Wet and Fun BBQ
Shortly before the 
Barbecue, it became 
apparent that there would 
be strong possibility of 
rain in the forecast for the 
day of the event. We were 
not going to let a little rain 

disrupt a great event so we circled the wagons and came 
up with plans to keep the event as planned. After some 
discussions with Neil Pisk, I started calling various party 
rental companies and located a large tent that we could 
use for the dining portion of the event. The tent was 30 x 
100 feet and covered the area between the Trap ranges 
and the Stage. During the Work Party, we came up with 
a way to put the silent auction in the Meeting Hall along 
with the ticket sales. We also engineered a rain-resistant 
tarp-pop-up-thing that made the stage stay mostly dry 
for the festivities and raffle drawings. As usual, Bekker’s 
Catering did a fantastic job of preparing and serving the 
ribs, chicken, and beef roast. Even though we had a light 
turnout due to the rain, we had a great time with great 
food as always. 
There are a lot of people to thank for the smooth operation 
of the Barbecue and I want to identify a bunch of them 
now so that you will know who to thank for such a great 
event. This is not a complete list and it is in no particular 
order but it is a start: Ed Migdal, Neil Pisk, Roger Fannin, 
Garth Warner, Frank Alessio, Ren Everett, Al Anzelone, 
Dave Premetz, Bill Williams, Tim Hoy, Geoff Orchin, 
Patrick Russ, Daysha Halbert, Ken Halbert, Jay Zimmett, 
Dave Olmstead, Patrick Watson, Kestrin Walsh, Robert 
Walsh, Breda Walsh.  

I  Make Time to Attend a General Meeting
Bring a friend to the next General Meeting and one or 
both of you could win a few bucks. At the last General 
Meeting, Neil Pisk won the $25 door prize and graciously 
donated it to the Junior Marksmanship Program. Had 
he attended the meeting, Jerry Frazier would have won 
the $500 Attendance Prize. The next General Meeting is 
6/13/2019. If you don’t show up, you can’t win.
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GUNTHER
GUNS
 2717 Loker Ave West * Carlsbad * 760-444-1100

New * Used * Consignments
Tues. thru Sun. 10am - 6pm
 www.GuntherGuns.com
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